
Message from the Headteacher 

We’re back! We’ve hit the ground running after a couple of very 

busy days back in school.  The school has been cleaned and 

decorated during the summer break and updates made across 

various different parts of the building.  It was wonderful to see the 

children looking smart in their uniforms and with new haircuts.  

Thank you to all of the parents that were able to come into class on 

the first day back and meet your child’s class teacher.  We hope you 

enjoyed your visit.  On Monday, we look forward to welcoming our 

new reception class.  Have a lovely weekend,  

Stephanie Meikle 

Sports Clubs 

The sports and extra curricular clubs are 
currently in the process of being arranged and 
set up on the Arbor system.  

Details of these will be sent home early next 
week. 

Please remember there is a limited amount of 
places on each club and if you are unable to 
book a space it is likely that the club is full. 

Clubs will start week commencing Monday 
15th September and will run until the end of 
the Autumn Term. 

Parent Coffee Mornings  

Attending our parents’ coffee mornings at school is a great way to 
connect with other families, build stronger relationships with staff, and 
stay informed about school life. It provides a relaxed space to share 
ideas, ask questions, and feel more involved in your child’s learning 
journey. This year, we’re introducing a couple of afternoon teas on 
different days to make it easier for more parents to join. It’s a friendly 
way to connect, share ideas, and stay involved in school life at a time 
that works for you.  

Current dates: 

 

 

Attendance 

Please follow the quick link to the attendance flow 
chart: 

Attendance at a glance 

Medical and Dental appointments should be made 
outside of school hours unless specialist hospital 
appointments have to be kept or it is a medical/dental 
emergency. If you do need to take your child out of 
school for a medical appointment, please provide a 
copy of the appointment details or the absence could 
be marked as unauthorized. 

School Uniform  

Please take time to re-visit the uniform policy. We have had a 
lot of non uniform shoes this week. Please note: 

Sensible, plain black shoes or plain trainers—No highlighted 
logo 

Small stud earrings - these should be removed for PE lessons 
for health and safety reasons. If your child is unable to remove 
them, please do this prior to the school day. 

Link to uniform 

Please remember to bring PE’s kits in on a Monday and take  
home on a Friday. 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

9.15 –9.45 

New Reception 
Starters 

    

     

 ATTENDANCE THIS WEEK 

 WRENS  N/A  KINGFISHERS  94.4% 

 OWLS   95.8%  ROBINS  100% 

WOODPECKERS  96.6% HERONS  93.3% 

 MERLINS  89.7%  WHOLE 
SCHOOL 

 95% 

Fri 10th Oct @ 9.15am 

Wed 26th Nov @ 2.30pm 

Thurs 22nd Jan  @ 9.15am 

https://www.lambslane.wokingham.sch.uk/assets/Documents/Attachments/Attendance-Flowchart-v2.pdf
https://www.lambslane.wokingham.sch.uk/bloqs/school-uniform/

